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Lab Alert: Temporary Service Interruption 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 

The Nebraska Medicine Microbiology Laboratory is currently experiencing an unexpected 
disruption in service, which may impact test results and the timely completion of patient testing 
conducted through Regional Pathology Services. The full extent of affected testing, including 
testing within the Microbiology and Serology laboratories, is still being determined. 

We will continue to accept all testing. At our discretion, patient specimens may be redirected to 
alternate Nebraska Medicine facilities or external reference laboratories to ensure continuity of 
testing services.For additional details or specific inquiries, please contact Regional Pathology 
Services Client Services. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time and will provide updates as 
more information becomes available. 

Contact Regional Pathology Services 
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